
  

 

      

 

 

 

 

E-Newsletter March 2024 
  

  

Welcome 

Over the past month we have enjoyed 
some fun Spring activities despite the 
bad weather. We were delighted to 

welcome so many parents to our 
Special Coffee Morning and we have all 
enjoyed getting together for special 

celebration days. There have also been 
some fun Easter activities leading up 
to this weekend. Happy Easter from 

everyone at Dame Hannahs! 

  

  

  

Special Coffee Morning 

It was lovely to welcome so many 
parents to our Special Coffee Morning 

recently. It was a very special get 
together made all the better by the 
delicious cakes baked by our cook 

Sandra. 
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Cream Tea Fundraiser 

Book your tickets now to our Cream 
Tea fundraising event on Tuesday 21st 
May held here at Dame Hannahs, 

Ivybridge. 

As well as enjoying a delicious cream 
tea you will be treated to a very 
informative and entertaining talk on 

Eleanor of Aquitaine by our Royal 
enthusiast Meg de Blank. 

Bring along your family and friends. 

  

  

Graham at 80 

We all got together for a surprise party to celebrate the 80th birthday of our 
wonderful volunteer Graham. He has been volunteering as a driver for our young 
adults for many years. Thank you Graham and Happy 80th Birthday! 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  



Skydive for Dame Hannahs 

Are you on for a new and exciting challenge? 
How about trying a skydive in aid of Dame 
Hannahs? 

We have booked two skydiving dates at 

Dunkeswell Aerodrome near Honiton on 
Saturday 25th May and Saturday 21st 
September. The skydive is free if you raise 

£395 of sponsorship for Dame Hannahs. 
Further information and sign up is available 
on the Skydive Buzz website 

https://www.skydiveukltd.com or you can 
contact Debbie Lumsdon on 01752 898106. 

  

  

St Patrick's Day 

We all had great fun celebrating St Patrick's day with Irish dancing and musical 
games. There were also some great Irish outfits. 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  

Communication Group 

The Communication Group has been meeting regularly to practise using the core 

vocabulary communication symbols that they use in everyday life. The Speech 
and Language team organised activities in which our adults could have fun while 
also using their symbols. 
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St Piran's Day 

As we are based so close to Cornwall we all had fun celebrating their national day, St 

Piran's Day. The highlights of our Cornish activities were a pasty throwing competition and 

pasty hunt. The day is named after one of the patron saints of Cornwall, St Piran, who is 

also the patron saint of tin miners. 
  

  

 

  

 

  

  

Baking and Birthdays 

We have celebrated several birthdays this month and there is always a delicious cake to 

share with friends. Paul and Katie enjoyed their birthday cakes and Emma has been busy 

baking tarts. 
  

  

 

  

 

  

  

Pamper Time 

Our Activities Coordinator Isla is always thinking of new activities for our young adults to 

enjoy. A recent pamper session went down very well with the girls! 
  

  

 

  

 

  

  

  



 
 


